
~ ~ ~     WELCOME TO GRACE BAPTIST CHURCH!     ~ ~ ~

We're so thankful you're here to worship with us! Introduce yourself
to Pastor Chris after the service for a small gift just for you. We
pray that being here will help you to rest and rejoice in Jesus!

a note from Pastor Chris:

Keep finding good deals on stuff for Operation Christmas Child! 
There are still several good ideas on the bulletin board for what to 
purchase to fill boxes with gifts. Place your donations in my office; 
you'll see the pile. God has blessed us immensely with the gift of 
Jesus Christ. Be a blessing to others!

upcoming events:
Serve at Nokomis Christian Missions / TONIGHT, 6:30 pm
A great way to love God & your neighbor

Bonfire & Bible Study / Wednesdays, 6:30 pm
Come enjoy the Fall weather with us while it lasts!

Breakfast / October 28, 9 am
Bring Pastor Chris's favorite breakfast foods this month!

Soup & Sandwich Fellowship / October 28, 6:30 pm
A big “small” group to end Pastor's Appreciate Month

today's volunteers:

Greeters: Mike & Marla McCall
Next Week: Billie Joe & Mary Michael

Special Music: Grace Group
Next Week: Rebecca McKinney

Sunday School Nursery: Brenda Matthews
Next Week: Susie Michael

Nursery: Rhonda & Rebekah Brookens
Next Week: Alicia Brookens & Abby Huff

Children's Church helper: Jennelle Huff
Next Week: Nick Merano

last week at a glance:

Worship Attendance: 59

Offering: $970.10

Sermon:  “Going Home (And Loving Your Neighbor)” (Acts 1:6-11)

Notes:

_______________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________

Next week:  “The Gift of the Holy Spirit” (Acts 2:1-12)

Order of Worship:

Call to Worship Hymn
Opening Prayer
Offertory Hymn
Special Music
Scripture Reading
Praise Songs
Children's March 
(children exit to Nursery)

Sermon
Closing Prayer
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